Michael Koszalka

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, March 19, 2019 2:05 PM

To:

Michael Koszalka

Subject:

Just wanted to add this to our discussion, Mike......

Hi Mike,

After you and I spoke, I remembered one thing I forgot to mention to you.

Coming daily to your library is really beneficial for me, since it's very similar to the rehabilitation I had for my DAI (the equivalent of shaken baby syndrome) to my brain at the MCFI Nexday program in Bay View for years.

They had us participate in outings where we were taken to at various public locations (coffee houses, volunteering in parks, the downtown library) to get us reacquainted with being out and about and around others in the general public.

That's why my experience has been so beneficial for me at your library, as it has helped me get some of my social mores back after my brain was severely injured.

So if you'd like, feel free to read this email to the library board when you discuss my item with them at the March 28 meeting.

And I promise, no more of me looking at that crud on the Internet anymore! Like other side effects of a TBI, I've put an end to this one, too.

Thanks for your compassion and understanding.

Kind regards,

Mark Dudzik